HR

From: Barbara Allen

Sent: Wednesday, November 05, 2014 10:30 AM

To: John Bell

Cc: HR

Subject: RE: Reminder: OPB Job Opportunity - Producer, State of Wonder

Thanks, John!

Barbara Allen

OPB HR Coordinator
Ph 503-445-1885

Fx 503-445-1859

From: John Bell

Sent: Wednesday, November 05, 2014 9:52 AM

To: Barbara Allen

Subject: Re: Reminder: OPB Job Opportunity - Producer, State of Wonder

Up on PDX Radio

http://feedback.pdxradio.com/topic/radio-producer-job-at-opb?replies=1#post-204239

John Bell

Director of Membership and Communications
Oregon Public Broadcasting & KMHD

7140 SW Macadam Ave

Portland, OR 97219

503.977.7793 (o)

503.754.6825 (m)

From: Barbara Allen <ballen@opb.org>

Date: Wednesday, November 5, 2014 10:50 AM

To: All Staff <AllStaff@opb.org>

Cc: HR <hr@opb.org>

Subject: Reminder: OPB Job Opportunity - Producer, State of Wonder

OPB Seeks Producer, State of Wonder

OPB is looking for a Producer for our weekly radio arts and culture program, State of Wonder. For more
information and instructions on how to apply, go to: http://www.opb.org/insideopb/careers/jobs/. OPB is an
Equal Opportunity Employer.




